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Hi,

I am writing to you as a 25 year veteran educator in Oregon. I was hired when Measure 5 passed and Portland
Schools let go of 15 social workers and hired 15 of us school psychologists to get more “bang for their buck”. 
Funding education has not been the same since.

We need to treat educating our youth as an investment. An investment in folks wanting to move here and increase
the property value, make Oregon a more desirable place to raise kids and most importantly to educate our children to
become happy, productive, knowledgable adults as they enter the work force.

I am excited about your proposal to ask businesses to help pay for education as it will be good for business AND
best for kids.

Sincerely,
Amy Henning
Beaverton Schools.
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